
Grafton Volunteer Fire Department Meeting Jan 8, 2024

Members present: Lex Berezhny, Ken Bean, Buddy McDow, Rich Jackson, Patrick
Root, Heather Hunter and John Dodge.
Other present: Diane Prentice

Meeting called to order at 18:33.

Rick Jackson motioned to accept the minutes, Heather Hunter seconded. Motion
passed.

● NHCPR have rolling classes for all EMS certification levels.
● Roger reached out to Steven Bernard to find out what we can get via grants;

need selectman signature.
● Need to schedule review of equipment to help newer members familiarize

themselves.
● Whoever needs to use the fire station for town functions is responsible for

cleaning; we’re only responsible for moving the trucks. Remind people to put the
chair back on the rack.

● No officer nominations were contested, took voice vote for each position
individually, all positions accepted unanimously (2nd Lieutenant stayed vacant):

○ Roger Prentice for Chief
○ Heather Hunter for Captain
○ Ken Bean for 1st Lieutenant

Motion to adjourn by Heather Hunter at 18:46 – Rich Jackson seconded.

Respectfully submitted by Lex Berezhny.


